
 

 

IMPORTANT NEWS! 
PAYPAL DONATIONS 
 

Do you know that you can donate monetarily to our 
Community through PayPal?  You may  use this  feature 
to pay team and candidate fees or donate for any desig-
nated purpose (snack agape, scholarship fund, general 
fund, etc).  You may also choose to setup reoccurring 
donations.  Visit our    website and click on “Donate,” or 
login to your own PayPal account and send your        
donation to “crosspointpaypal@gmail.com.”  Please 
specify what the donation or payment is intended for, 
in comments/purpose. 
You may also scan this QR Code to 
donate on a mobile device.  
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SNACK AGAPE 
 

Going on an Emmaus Walk, 
Gotta pack a snack 

What should we bring to munch, munch, munch! 
How about some fruits, vegetables, chocolate, jerky, 
cheese ball or sliced cheese, crackers, peanut butter, 

soda pop, cookies...etc. 
Ready for an Emmaus Walk 

Ready with a snack 
Now we’re ready to munch, munch, munch! 

 
It’s time to start planning snacks for both the Men and 
Women’s Walks this Fall. Your contribution is very much 
appreciated by the teams and pilgrims.   
 

Reminder: Gatherings, Send Off, and Candlelight are 
also times the community gets together to socialize and 
munch, munch, munch!! 
 

Patty Tickel   

Candidate (Pilgrim) Applications 
 

DEADLINE 
August 19, 2021 

Please be in prayer about sponsoring.  Our Walks still have plenty of open spots and we are excited to see who God has 
prepared to attend.  If you are sponsoring someone, please begin preparing your pilgrim for their Walk.  We are only 
two months away!!  If you have any questions, please contact Judy.  Forms are available online or by contacting any 
Board member, www.crosspointemmaus.org.  Mail Candidate Applications to Judy Roberts, 2008 Hedges Rd, Ardmore, 
OK 73401;  580-504-7924. 

TABLE AGAPE 
 

We need agape! What would a Walk be without agape? Each year, the amount of table agape donated is less and 
less. We urge you to please make or buy agape that your Reunion Group can donate. If you aren’t in a Reunion Group 
(we hope you begin one), you may still donate agape.  If you need ideas, Pinterest has a lot of examples or ask a 
friend or Board member. Each Walk needs 75 pieces. Please place your agape in a sack/bag and label it as “Men” or 
“Women.” If you have any questions, contact Terry Pierson at 580-220-8737, papat1954@hotmail.com. 

Walk Dates 
 

Men’s - Sept 2 - 5 

Women’s - Sept 9 - 12 



 

 

Next Gathering 

August 28! 
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Note: If you have anything to add to the next quarterly Newsletter, send your copy or photos to  
Kenna Johnson at kennagail@yahoo.com.  

Please be mindful of space considerations, relevancy, and credit as  necessary. No copyrighted works can be included 
without permissions. All submissions will be subject to editing as to length and content. 

Most members of the Cross Point Emmaus community receive Newsletters and information by email. Please ask your  
Emmaus friends if they receive the Newsletter. We do not want to accidentally omit anyone. 


